Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

5 March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We believe that good communication between home and school is vital and are always looking at ways in which we can improve our methods of providing you with the important information you need throughout your child's school journey.

With this in mind, I am delighted to announce the launch of our new parent app — now available to download for FREE from the Google Play and Apple app stores. This new feature will act as an extension to your school website, allowing you to access general school information at the touch of a button, from anywhere at any time. It will also provide you with push notifications for any important school updates and is available on all modern iOS and Android smart phones.

How to download the App

- 1. Visit the Google Play or Apple App store from your device and enter your school name into the search bar
- 2. Download the app
- 3. Open the app
- 4. If you have an iPhone, please make sure you accept Push Notifications from the popup. Please note, no identifiable personal information is shared from your device to us when accepting push notifications
- 5. Select your notification preferences from the settings page. (Year group information applicable to your child)
- 6. You are ready to start using the app

On the app itself you will find links to school newsletters, the school calendar, school meals, uniform information and a link to you full school website.

Please note: The app is purely an extension to the school website and information published on there will only be what is published online. There will be no personal information or photographs of any children in school unless relevant prior permission has been sought from parents and carers.

Thank you for your support and we hope you enjoy using our new app.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Titley

Deputy Head Teacher